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ROAD CLOSURE: RIDGE ROAD BRIDGE IN NORTHVILLE TOWNSHIP 
 

Wayne County’s Department of Public Services Roads Division will close Ridge Road 
Bridge in Northville Township on Tuesday, May 2 at 2:00 p.m. for bridge inspection. 
Motorist should expect minor delays.     
 
At this time, there is no time estimate on when the bridge will re-open, however 
inspection results are expected by mid-May.  The following detour is suggested:  
 
The northbound Ridge Road detour will start at Ridge Road and Five Mile Road.  The 
detour route will proceed via eastbound to Five Mile Road, then to northbound Beck 
Road, then to westbound Six Mile Road.  The northbound Ridge Road detour ends at 
Ridge Road and Six Mile Road. 
  
The southbound Ridge Road detour will start at Ridge Road and Six Mile.  The detour 
route will proceed via eastbound Six Mile Road, then to southbound Beck Road, then to 
westbound Five Mile Road.  The southbound Ridge Road detour ends at Ridge Road and 
Five Mile Road. 
 

For updates and questions, the public can contact the Wayne County Roads Division at 
888.ROAD CREW.   
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